
 

 

Celebrating 20 years of the Bill of Rights:  

Two Perspectives  

The 20th anniversary of the passing of the New Zealand Bill of Rights Act 

1990 is being celebrated by the New Zealand Centre for Public Law, with a 

seminar introducing two different perspectives on the Bill of Rights Act. 

Sir Kenneth Keith, former Supreme Court judge and currently judge at the 

International Court of Justice in The Hague, and Rayhan Langdana, a 17-

year-old college student, will discuss the Bill of Rights Act. Sir Ken will 

speak about the aspirations for the legislation at its inception. Rayhan will 

address its meaning for a young person today.  

The two brief addresses will be followed by public discussion.  

 

 

Thursday 26 August 2010, 12.30pm 
Lecture Theatre 4, Old Government Buildings 

55 Lambton Quay, Wellington  

 
 
 

 


